
 

WARREN COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Application for Practicums and/or Internships 

 

 
This application should be completed by the requester and will be kept on file 
in the Office of Human Resources. 
 
Date: September 12, 2011 
 
Name: James W. Young ______________________________________________________ 
 
Address: 209 Lakewood, NY 14750 ___________________________________________ 
 
Circle One:    Practicum      Internship 
 
College/University: Indiana University of Pennsylvania ________________________ 
 
Program: Director of Vocational Education ____________________________________ 
 
Program Supervisor: Donald Gamble__________________________________________ 
 
Address:  Reschini Building 
                   1110 Maple Street 

                   Indiana, PA 15705 

 
Telephone: 724-357-4434 _______________________________________________________ 
 
Number of Hours Needed: 150-300 ___________________________________________ 
 
Beginning Date: November 2011     Ending Date: August 2012 
 
Brief Explanation of Expectations from the Warren County School District: 
 
My current enrollment in the Directors Certification Program at Indiana University of 

Pennsylvania (IUP) requires completion of an Internship. Don Gamble, Director of Career 

Technical Personnel Preparation at IUP, has advised me to begin my Internship. I would like to 

formally request an Internship at the Warren County Career Center under the direction of 

Delores Berry. A portion of the internship may be completed at WCCC and the remainder of the 

Internship will be completed under the supervision of another Director in Pennsylvania. District 

approval for this Internship will facilitate my Individual Professional Goal requirement. I would 

appreciate District support to begin this Internship in early Fall 2011. 

 
If not employed by the Warren County School District, please attach copies of 
your current (less than one year old) Act 34, PA Child Abuse History Clearance, 
FBI Clearance and TB test results. 
 
Please attach the criteria and guidelines from the college/university and return 
this form to the Office of Human Resources.  Thank you! 


